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ACTIVITIES OF THE C.A.R. AND SAR SUPPORT 

(Revised May 13, 2010
It has been said many times that the life’s blood of the Sons of the American Revolution is membership.  There are several programs in existence today that promote membership at the youth and young adult level.  The Children of the American Revolution is one of these very important programs.  

The Georgia Society (SAR) budgets a contribution of $250.00 each year which will be given each February to the State C.A.R. to assist them with whatever expenses they choose to apply it toward. The presentation of the $250.00 should be made by the SAR to the C.A.R. at their annual meeting held in Georgia each year at that time. At this meeting, the Georgia C.A.R. Societies are recognized for their efforts in obtaining the goals of the C.A.R. These alone are most remarkable.  See section 13.5.1 for C.A.R. awards.

Chapters are encouraged to adopt a C.A.R. Society in their area to assist them with their activities.  This can be in the form of a $8.00 contribution to be a State Patriot or by providing support by attending such events as SAR/C.A.R. meetings, Flag Day, Christmas and weekend celebrations in support of the C.A.R. Societies. Each C.A.R. Society has an adult presence, usually a DAR member, and frankly they need our support in the following areas:

-
Assist them in obtaining Youth Registration forms and encourage them to be future SAR members when 


they reach the age of 18.

-
Encourage your SAR chapter members to be State and National Patriots for the C.A.R.
-
Invite the C.A.R. State President or the local Society President to speak to your chapter about the C.A.R.
The list of active, inactive, and disbanded Georgia C.A.R. Societies is included in this section to give you some idea of the diverse areas of the State where the C.A.R. is and was active. If you have questions about the C.A.R. program you may contact your Georgia Society C.A.R./SAR Chairman who can be found in Section 3.0 of this document.

